
DEAN, FACULTY OF ARTS MEETING WITH STUDENT’S ORGANIZATION 

LEADERS FROM THE FACULTY 

 The Dean, Faculty of Arts, 

Prof. P. Chitere met student leaders from the Faculty on 12
th

 September, 2014. Key issues 

discussed during the meeting included; how the Faculty could facilitate students to get 

internships, support of students organization by the Faculty and CHSS, and more involvement of 

students in enhancing the performance of the Faculty and the entire University. 

The organizations represented included, NUARSA, NUPOSA, NUSWA, LSA AND FTT. 

 



The Faculty treated the officials for Lunch at Arziki Cafeteria. 
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